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St. James Catholic School     
Kindergarten Newsletter March 2017

Dear Parents, 

The month of February was a busy one!  We enjoyed celebrating our 100th Day of Kindergarten, Valentine’s Day, Winter Carnaval, and Pancake Tuesday together!  

As a class, we have made a Lenten promise to do good deeds, say extra prayers, and be nice to everyone, as we prepare our hearts for Easter.  It is wonderful to hear how helpful everyone is! During Holy Week (Palm Sunday to Easter Sunday) we will be learning about the events that took place in Jesus’ life in an age appropriate way.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of our Language program, we are continuing to use our knowledge of sounds to create small words and word families.  Students are also continuing to experiment with writing independently, sounding out words themselves, and using words from around the room.  We will be working on retelling stories that we read together. Our next focus in math will be exploring Canadian coins. After the break, we will be learning about capacity and mass. Please help your child explore with money at home and encourage your child to name the coins they find. Please also help your child practice skip counting by 5’s and 10’s whenever possible! 

March Scholastic flyers will be sent home soon.  If you are interested in ordering any books for your child, please complete the order form and return it to us in your child’s communication bag by Thursday, March 9th.  *Cheques or online payment only please!

Please make sure your child comes to school with proper outdoor clothing each and every day. The weather can change by recess time, and the children will need snow pants, hats, and mittens every day. 
Please remember to return ‘Mr. Zippy’ communication bags daily! 
Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs. Simpson & Sister Cristina
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